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Mileto, Chris S

From: Mileto, Chris S
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 10:18 AM
To: edougherty; Harvey, Daniel (P.E.)
Cc: Yeakel, Christopher (OG); Chambers, Erin; Nathan R. Harris; Tiffany Christie; Chris Musser
Subject:  PGE Phase IV Pipeline JPA Extension Request

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has received your emailed request for a 30-day time 
extension.  

The DEP hereby grants an extension to April 12, 2024 to respond to the Joint Permit Technical Deficiencies. 

 
Chris Mileto 
Chris Mileto | Project Manager 
Department of Environmental Protection | Eastern Oil and Gas District 
Bureau of District Oil and Gas Operations 
208 West Third Street Suite 101 | Williamsport PA 17701 
Phone: 570.327.3760 | Fax: 570.327.3420 
www.dep.pa.gov 

 

From: edougherty <edougherty@beranenvironmental.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 10:13 AM 
To: Mileto, Chris S <CMILETO@pa.gov>; Harvey, Daniel (P.E.) <daniharvey@pa.gov> 
Cc: Yeakel, Christopher (OG) <cyeakel@pa.gov>; Chambers, Erin <erichamber@pa.gov>; Nathan R. Harris 
<nathanharris@penngeneralenergy.com>; Tiffany Christie <tchristie@beranenvironmental.com>; Chris Musser 
<cmusser@beranenvironmental.com> 
Subject: [External] PGE Phase IV Pipeline JPA Extension Request 
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. To 
report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook.  

Chris and/or Dan: 
 
As discussed at the Wednesday, March 6, 2024 NRCO meeting concerning the Phase IV Pipeline (DEP Joint 
Permit File No. E4129223-006), we would like to formally request a 30-day time extension on the prior March 
12, 2024 deadline to respond to the Joint Permit Technical Deficiencies for this project. 
 
Thanks, and thanks for your time on Wednesday. 
 
Eric 
 
Eric David Dougherty, P.E., P.L.S. 
Beran Environmental Services, Inc. 
2322 West Sunbury Road 
Boyers, PA  16020 
(724) 735-2766/6627 x 13 (o) 
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(724) 651-0645 (c) 
 


